
Hwy.  267  work  to  impact
motorists
Motorists can expect delays on Highway 267 next week.

Caltrans is having a contractor grind and repave 2.2 miles
from just south of Brockway Summit to Stewart Way in Kings
Beach. The cost of the contract is $800,000.

One-way traffic control will be from 7am-6pm Monday through
Thursday. Work may extend to Friday and into the following
week, but the project will be done well in advance of Ironman
Lake  Tahoe  on  Sept.  22.  The  bicycle  course  includes  that
section of the highway.

Motorists can expect up to 15-minute delays traveling through
the work zone.
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